Splash Dance -- We've got some new musicians signed up this year to lead the
evening contras. In addition to the usuals, Laura, Karen, Lew, June, David, Roger,
Paul ... we've got Pam and Fred Stoll of KudZoo, Bob Kogut of the Euphoria String
Band, and Laura Light and George Paul of the Avant Gardners. Paul Moore is going
to lead the late night blues, and we're hoping to really have blues this year.

Web Site -- Nothing real actually acomplished, but grand plans made to implement
multiple mailing lists based on the marketing committee meeting recommendations.

Although, interviews with Andrew VanNorstrand were added to the 'TheMusic' page.

--Dennis



